
                                                                                                  An Affiliate of the School Nutrition Association 

                       -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
School Nutrition Association of South Carolina (SNA of SC) 

Post Office Box 1795, Columbia, South Carolina 29202 

803-331-8632 

snasc@bellsouth.net; Website: www.schoolnutritionsc.com 

Cindy Jacobs, President 
Joyce C. Lovett, Executive Director 

September 15, 2021 

 

 

Hello to All of our School Food Service Professionals: 

 

What do you enjoy the most about the SNA of SC Conference? 

 

I love all parts of the conference! I enjoy learning from our knowledgeable speakers and attending classes, 

networking with my peers, and finding new food items from our vendors. I am especially excited about 

our theme this year "Heroes on the Frontline of Hunger." This year's conference will take time to 

recognize you and your staff and the hard work you continue to do for the children of South Carolina. 

Donna Davis and her committee have been hard at work to plan an exciting conference for us. The 

conference will kick off with a welcome reception where you are the center of attention!  Wear your 

school colors and enjoy an evening of music, food, and fun to recognize all your hard work.  I wonder 

who will have the most school spirit?  

 

The committee has listened to your feedback and designed educational sessions with you in mind. Come 

hear from our speakers on hot topics such as "Lessons Learned From COVID" and learn what to expect 

with the "Administrative Review Process" this school year.  Hear from South Carolina's very own Joe 

Pettit and Jane Herlong our keynote speakers as you take time to refresh and recharge. Our vendors are 

excited to show you their new items. This is also your chance to talk with vendors to learn about 

shortages and alternatives from each company.   

 

If you have not registered yet, there is still time! See the attached registration form for more details. As 

president of SNA of SC, I encourage you all to consider registering for the conference. Let's take the time 

to celebrate our hard work and learn from each other. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

myself or Donna Davis. We look forward to seeing you and celebrating our heroes. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Donna 
Donna Davis, Conference Chair 

 

Cindy 
Cindy Jacobs, President of SNA of SC 
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